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JOHN S. KEMPER
SONIOR VICE PRESIDENT NUCLE AR

June 1, 1988
Docket No. 50-353

Mr. T. E. Murley, Director ,

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Ccmnission
Attn: Doctment Control Desk ' / .

'

Mall Station P1-137
Washington, DC 20555 <

s

Subject: Limerick Generating Station, Unit il2
Independen's DeM gn and Ccostruction Assessment

'Flie: Govt 1-1

#Reference: J. S. Kemper to W. T. Russell dated April 11, 1988
'

,.

Dear Mr. Murley: ) ;, j

) >'Enclosed for NRC review and approval is Philadelphia Electric
Ccmpany's (PECo) "Program for the Independent Design and Constructica
Assessment of Limerick-Unit 2". This submittal provides the additional

details of the program' as discussed with the NRC Staff on May 24, 1988.
PECo understands that the NRC's Division of Reactor Inspection and

infaguards will monitor the assessment process and review the Final
Report as part of their evaluation of Limerick Unit 2 design and '

'

construction practices. Should you have any questions or require
additional information, please do not hesitate to call. 1

Sincercly, 'y

$.WNf
J. S. Kemper
Sr. Vice President
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>

'
Copy to: Addressee

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory CoTmission
Mall Stop 12G-18 ,

'Washington, DC 20555
R. A. Granm, LG9 Un h 2 Senior Resident inspector

.

W. T. Russell, Regin' I Adninistrator 300|'

B. K. Grimes, Director of Reactor Inspection and Safeguards 1

R. J. Clark, LGS Project Manager g
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